
 
 

Hope, Opportunity, Perseverance, & Empowerment (HOPE) for Children 
Office of State Treasurer Fiona Ma, CPA 901 P St, Suite 411B Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
MEMORANDUM 

Date: November 8, 2024 

To: Interested Parties 

From: Kasey O’Connor, Executive Director 

Subject: Postponement of HOPE’s Board Meeting 

 
The November 13, 2024, meeting of the HOPE for Children Trust Account 
Governing Board Meeting has been postponed. The next meeting will be 
scheduled the first week of December 2024.  
 
Notice of future meetings and agendas will be provided in accordance with 
normal publication schedule.  
 
HOPE sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
 
 


